
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   
 

Year Two 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope children have had a good week! 
As the colder weather approaches, a gentle reminder please that 
children need trousers and a sweatshirt for outdoor P.E. and an 
appropriate coat for playtimes. 
 
Thank you,  Year 2  

English & Maths  

In Maths, we have been practising number bonds to 20. It is important 
that all children have a secure understanding of these and also the 
related subtraction facts.  For example: 16 + 4 = 20, 4 + 16 = 20,  20 – 16 
= 4 and 20 – 4 = 16.  This is known as the inverse. 

In English, we have been studying a picture book called Flotsam by 
David Weisner. The children were encouraged to use their interpreting,   
and inference skills to study the illustrations in the book and write about 
what they saw and what might be happening.  They are really 
enjoying this book. 

Topic 

Children produced some wonderful maps this week of West Wittering 
beach. We discussed a key, different OS symbols and what a birds eye 
view means.  In Science, we produced some wonderful fact sheets on 
our sea mammals! Well done children – they were informative and well 
presented. A big well done to those children who brought in additional 
information which they shared with others. 
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Deputy  
Headteacher’s  

Award 
 

Bracken 

Akshita 

Dylan 

Clover 

Isla 

Trey 

Heather 

Alice M 

Luca  

Notices 

Matheletics log-ins have been stuck in your child’s reading record. Please continue to read with 
your child on a regular basis and make a note in their record.  

A message from Mrs Seal: I am due to have my second child soon and will be commencing 
maternity leave next Wednesday the 9th of October.  My last full day with Clover Class will be 
Tuesday the 8th of October.  I wish them all the best for the rest of the academic year. They have 
been a pleasure to teach for this short time! Thank you and best wishes   
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